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  EYFS & Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 24th February 2023 

What have we been 

learning? 

Nursery 

Nursery children went on a train 

ride this week to end our topic on 

transport. They thought it was 

very exciting despite the rain! 

Reception 

This week Reception enjoyed 

exploring different colours and 

having the opportunity to mix 

them. They could not believe how 

many colours they could create! 

Year 1 

This week we enjoyed welcoming 

parents and carers to our ‘African 

Art Exhibition’ to show off our 

hard work from last term. 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

House Points 

Seacole 
1126 

Shakespeare 
1175 

Bannister 
1303 

Pankhurst 
1147 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

Monday 27th February- Farm visit for EYFS & Year 1 

Please pay via Parentmail  

 

Mathematicians of the Week: 
 

Bumblebee - Aleksander 

Ladybird – Eromidayo 

Badger – Leanna 

Hedgehog - Leo 
 

Thought for the week… 

Do stories help us to 

understand our 

differences? 

Xiangyang 

 

 

Helping at Home 

Remember to read at home! House points are awarded to 

children regularly reading outside of school. 

 

 

 

 

Luna Tidus 

Humzah 

Check out our school 

website for more exciting 

school news! 

 

 
www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Nashita 
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